
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN 

THE CITY OF ODESSA AND ECTOR COUNTY ISD TO PARTICIPATE IN 

CROSSING GUARD PROGRAM 

 

DATE: July 24, 2018 

  
 
Ector County ISD is requesting approval to participate in Crossing Guard contract with the 
City Of Odessa. The contract states that the City and Ector County ISD will share the cost 
of said crossing guard budget on an equal 50/50 basis for all schools located in the city 
limits for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 
 
 
 ********************  
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Interlocal Agreement with the 
City of Odessa as presented. 
 
 ******************** 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

Tom Crowe      David Harwell 
Superintendent of Schools    Chief Financial Officer 


